
 

 

 
 

 

SAN SIMEON NEWSLETTER 
Amenity Center Parking Lot Closed Thursday March 6, 1:30 PM -  
Saturday, March 8 for Landscaping  

 

 

Dear Homeowners of San Simeon, 
 
Information from the Landscape Committee and HOA Board - 
Please be advised that Sunrise Landscaping will be doing major landscaping repair in the 
Amenity Center area on Friday, March 7.  All cars must be removed by 1:30 PM on 
Thursday, March 6.   Hopefully it will be done and the parking lot can be opened by 
Saturday morning, March 8.  This is Phase 1 of a large rejuvenation of our amenity center 
and common areas.  Please be patient.  Thank you. 
  
If you see litter or tree trimmings in the area around your home, please pick it up in an 
effort to keep our community neat.   
 
REMINDER:  The fourth Tuesday of every month there will be a board meeting at 6 
PM.  NEXT MEETING is March 25 at 6 PM 

-San Simeon HOA Board of Directors 

 
 

 

 


